
 

  

 

 

 
Project Update—November 29, 2018 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

All traffic control has been removed, and 
the areas are open to traffic. 

Week of November 26 

Trenchless storm sewer and twelve-foot 
diameter culvert work continued along 
82nd Street throughout the week. 
Temporary seed and mulch were placed 
on disturbed areas along Knox Ave and 
82nd St. 

Week of December 3 

Twelve-foot diameter culvert work will 
continue along 82nd Street throughout the 
week. This work is expected to last until 
Christmas. The pit by the water reservoir 
will be fully removed on Monday. 

  


